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August 21,2018 Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary

Environmental Quality Council

Mr. Kyle Wentland, Administrator

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Land Quality Division

200 W. 17" Street

Cheyenne, WY 82002

RE: JTL Group, Inc. dba Knife River, Burnett Pit Permit Application, TFN 6 2/292
Dear Mr. Wentland:

JTL Group, Inc. has become aware of a minor and perhaps insignificant error in our permit
application for the Burnett Pit, TFN 6 2/292. However, we do not desire to have any incorrect
information in the permit, once approved. To this end we are requesting that the permit application
be placed back into the technical review phase by DEQ LQD. The corrected revisions will be
submitted to DEQ LQD for consideration and review. We do understand that this will require the
permit application to be deemed Technically Adequate by DEQ LQD once again. When this takes
place JTL Group, Inc. will work with DEQ LQD to have the required public notice published in a
newspaper of general circulation and will comply with all other additional requirements that pertain
to this matter.

Regards,

fif\é'w\-e Su\)xuw\a
Shane Swilling

Knife River — Intermountain Region
Safety and Environmental Coordinator

Cc:  Paul Kapp — Attorney, SPKM, LLC
Kellen Waldo — Geologist, DEQ LQD
Robin Jones — District 1 Supervisor, DEQ LQD
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